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NEWSLETTER

MAY

We would like to thank our community for your support during these past few weeks as we

navigate through these uncertain times. We appreciate the communication between home

and school regarding any Covid-19 cases, and will continue to keep you updated from our

side too. This week we have had a total of 15 cases.

A reminder that last week the isolation period changed to 7 days, with the days to get tested

now being day 3 and day 7, however we still encourage 10 days isolation where possible. For

more information about self isolation please refer to https://covid19.govt.nz/isolation-and-

care/how-to-self-isolate

We would like to reiterate that if your child has any cold/flu like symptoms, including aching

body and shivers, we ask that you please keep them at home, test and only return to school

when symptom free. Please continue to communicate with the school to advise us as soon as

someone in your household or your child tests positive.

24th   Y7 Boostrix Immunisations

24th   Y8 HPV Immunisations

UPCOMING EVENTS
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Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa
Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind regards

Maurice Young

Principal

COVID UPDATE
MARCH

We were delighted to hear that a few of our past Marina View Students have been

announced as Silver Badge Prefects for 2022 at Massey High School. Silver Badge Prefects

form part of the wider senior student leadership team and work closely with the Gold Badge

Prefects and House Leaders. The students named were Zhane Anand, Jay Rielly-Wolfgang and  

Prathna Govind. As Covid restrictions allow, we are hoping to have a visit from these students,

as well as some Year 9s who were also from Marina View School, to chat to our Year 8

students.

PAST PUPIL SUCCESS

APRIL

14th            Term 1 Ends @ 2:15pm

ROAD PATROL TRAINING
Last Wednesday 9th March, after a number of postponements, our Road Patrollers finally had

their official training session with Constable Ma. It was great to get all our new Year 7 & 8

Road Patrollers trained up so they can now help out on the crossing and keep our students

and families safe when crossing the road. A reminder to please cross at the crossing and

remind your children to wait behind the yellow lines and only cross once you hear 'Cross Now'

from the Road Patroller. See Page 3 for photos.

2nd           Term 2 Begins @ 8:50am

Goal Setting Meetings to take place

online next term. Details to be

confirmed.

Senior Athletics Day (Year 5 - 8) will be

rescheduled to later in the year.

MUFTI DAY
FUNDRAISER
FOR UKRAINE

Friday 25th March

Wear blue and yellow

and bring a gold coin

donation. Proceeds

will be given to the

Save the Children

Ukraine appeal

https://covid19.govt.nz/isolation-and-care/how-to-self-isolate


If your child's contact details need

updating with new contact phone numbers,

address, or email address please email

office@marinaview.school.nz so we can

update our records.

97-99 Marina View Drive
West Harbour, Auckland

417 0007

TERM 1 EXTRACURRICULAR

ACTIVITY FEES
N/A

N/A

N/A

N/A

$5.00

N/A

N/A

BASKETBALL & TOUCH FEES
Please note Basketball & Touch fees are now due. Please

check your "Hero Financial Page" for any outstanding

invoices and advise Kim Cowsill

kcowsill@marinaview.school.nz if you wish any credit to be

used against a particular invoice. 

BASKETBALL FEES:                        TOUCH FEES:

U7-U9  $130                                       Y1-6  $45

U11-U13 $150                                       Y7-8  $40

Orders for the latest Lucky Book Club issue will close on

Thursday 24th March. A reminder you can place your

orders online at:

https://mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz/Parent/Login.aspx

Orders will be delivered to school then distributed to

classrooms/children.

LUCKY BOOK CLUB ORDERS

LISTON COLLEGE VIRTUAL OPEN EVENING

Wednesday 30th March, from 7:00pm

To register and access the link please visit the website

www.liston.school.nz - the link will be live from 6:45pm.

For further information, please phone the school office on 838 9350

ST PAULS COLLEGE ENROLMENTS OPEN

Enrolments for Year 7, 8 & 9 in 2023. Limited spaces at other levels.

Applications close on Thursday 14th April 

183 Richmond Road, Ponsonby, Auckland. Ph: 09 376 1287

www.stpaulscollege.co.nz

CODING NZ LESSONS

Ages 9 - 18 years. Learn coding languages to create technology. 

Expert tutor online during lessons.

1 hour per week at 4pm, 5pm or 6pm.

Try a FREE trial lesson at codingnz.com

BRAIN PLAY CLASSES

"Brain Play is a future-focused and innovative technology company that

aims to introduce students aged 5 - 15, of all abilities, to science and

technology fields such as coding, robotics, electronics, 3d printing and

other STEM topics. 

Open for ages 5 - 15, no previous learning is required! Just get in touch

at info@brainplay.co.nz for more details" 
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COMMUNITY NOTICES
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CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS

Y0/1  Team Scott

Y2        Team Ashford

Y3        Team van Beek

Y4        Team O'Reilly-Dodd

Y5        Team Moore

Y6        Team Oldham

Y7/8  Team Broadhurst

TOTS TO TEENS FEBRUARY / MARCH ISSUE

digital magazine is available here

 https://issue2202.totstoteens.co.nz/

Bring in all your unused technology

and all associated cables and

chargers as part of the HP Tidy

Teach Kiwi Programme. You can

drop these to the office anytime

between 9am and 3pm.

TIDY TECH KIWI

JUNIOR READERS (YEAR 1-4)
We still have many of our junior reader books which have

not been returned from last year. We ask if you could

please have a look around the house to see if you might

have any, and return to the box at the front office door.

Thank you for your support with this.

NETBALL REGISTRATIONS
MVS Netball registrations for 2022 are now open. If you

wish to register your child, please do so via the attached

link below:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1F

AIpQLSeqaUO6sOZlb0SktEYWSyM8Bem

FtF5dXOdXPWHM9byNz55RIQ/viewform

Registrations will close next 

Friday 25th March.
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GARDEN TO TABLE TOURS
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Congratulations to our Year 5 Teacher Jenny Kellie, who

has completed her Post Graduate Diploma in Education,

specialising in Literacy. It has been a challenging journey

for Jenny with many late nights and huge effort put in.

Jenny is excited to be able to put this learning into her

teaching practice. Well done Jenny.

The Garden to Table students have been organising

garden tours of our vegetable gardens for the Junior

School. They showed the junior students the plants and

told them some interesting facts about some of the plants.

The highlight for the junior students was watering the

plants with the watering cans. It has proven so popular we

have scheduled more tours for next week for the middle

school.

CONGRATULATIONS

ROAD PATROL TRAINING
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Kids K'Nection
Before and After School Care

and Holiday Programmes

Spaces available for before and after

school care. Onsite at Marina View School.

To find out more information or to book

contact Carol 021 832 181 or fill in an

enrolment form online at

www.kidsknection.com
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